
CONGRATULATIONS TO  

BIF Lieutenant Adam Kline 
Adam Kline began his Law Enforcement career in 
2002 as an intern with the Florida Department of 
Law Enforcement, before becoming a Deputy Sheriff 
with the St. Johns County Sheriff’s Office in 2003. 
 
In August 2004 he accepted a detective position 
with the University of North Florida Police 
Department. In January of 2009 he became an 
investigator with the State Attorneys Office in 
Jacksonville, Florida where he served the state for 8 
faithful years.  
 
In January of 2017, Adam joined the Division of 
Investigative and Forensic Services (DIFS) assigned to 
the Bureau of Insurance Fraud (BIF), in the 
Jacksonville field office.  
 
Adam graduated from Liberty University in 2010 
with a Masters in Business and graduated from 
the University of North Florida in 2002 with a 
Bachelors degree in Criminal Justice.  

We are pleased to recognize Lieutenant 
Kline’s hard work and look forward to 

his continued growth into greater  
responsibilities.  

IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE  

FOLLOWING PROMOTION 


